
Saint Teresa School 

April 6, 2023 

Saint Teresa of the Child Jesus School welcomes 

students and their families into a dedicated Catholic 

community, where all are challenged to learn and live 

by the teachings of Jesus Christ, as they discover and 

develop the uniqueness each has been given to be used 

for the betterment of all creation. 

 

Important Dates to Remember! 

• Friday, April 7 
o No School- Good Friday 

• Sunday, April 9 
o Easter Sunday 

• Monday, April 10 – Friday, April 14 
o April Vacation! 

• Tuesday, April 18 – Thursday, April 20 
o First grade Ice Cream Fundraiser during lunch $1.00 

• Saturday, May 6 
o Sweetheart Dance 

• Sunday, May 21 

o 200 Club Grand Prize Dinner/Drawing at Twelve Acres 

• Thursday, June 15 
o Order your uniforms for next school year to receive 20% off! 

 

Principal Update 

 

Happy Easter! 
 
What a blessing this past week has been. Every Friday during Lent our school participated in Stations of the Cross, 
led by Father Barrow. Last Friday, we held the final stations. It has been a blessing to watch each class, in turn, 
offer the readings for Stations of the Cross and to watch them grow in their understanding of the Lenten season. 
 
Yesterday the third grade wowed their parents with the Hall of Presidents. Each third grader has been studying a 
President of the United States. The unit concluded on Thursday when they presented their President to parents in 



the church hall. Nice job third grade! 
 
If you have not already done so, please make certain to complete the re-registration process for next year 
through FACTS. Please also complete your financial aid applications. We are getting close to the time when we 
make financial aid awards and, per diocesan policy, we cannot make any financial aid awards unless the financial 
aid application has been verified through FACTS. 
 
The Parent Council has been selling tickets to the Sweetheart Dance - all the information is included in this 
newsletter - please make sure to get tickets for your daughter and her special person to attend! 
 
We will once again be holding SMILES Summer Camp. We had a very positive response from our survey last week. 
All camp information will be sent home immediately following vacation. This year parents may choose between a 
half-day of camp or a full-day of camp. Provided there is interest, we also plan to offer extended day. We plan to 
offer the same high quality programming which will include academic reinforcement in math and reading, archery, 
martial arts, dance, arts and crafts, painting, water days and a ninja course on the last day of camp. 
 
I wish everyone a blessed Easter - please remember that vacation starts today - there is no school on Friday or next 
week. 
 
Sue Mansfield 
Principal  

200 CLUB WINNERS FOR MARCH, 2023 

MARGARET  DESMARAIS    ~    CARRIE  HORMANSKI    ~    KAREN  BRENNAN     

LINDSEY  RUTKOWSKI   ~    AUXILIA  DUARTE 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



200 Club Grand Prize Dinner & Drawing 

Everyone is invited to attend our annual 200 Club Grand Prize Dinner and Drawing. This 
year, it will be held at Twelve Acres in Smithfield, RI. Even if you did not participate in 

the club, come, and enjoy a delicious meal and help support the STS community! Details 
are below.  

 

 

 

 

 



First Grade Ice Cream Fundraiser 

 

 

 

Donnelly’s Uniforms 

Although it may seem far away, we want to invite families to start ordering their school uniforms through Donnelly’s 

before June 15th to take advantage of their 20% early bird discount! 

 



 

STS Basketball Recap 

 

We would like to congratulate our 6th grade boys’parish basketball 

team on a very successful season! They tried their best but came up 

short at last Saturday’s New England CYO Tournament with a score 

of 31-39. We are so proud of your hard work and dedication this 

season! Check out this spread and writeup in the Rhode Island 

Catholic about our basketball team and cheerleaders! 

 

 

 



 

Sweetheart Dance 

 

 

 



 

 

APRIL Lunch Menu 

Please note that going forward, only hamburgers are available. There is no more cheeseburger option!  

 

 

 
 


